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As you may recall, the next in-person meeting of the International Internal Audit Advisory
Committee will be held in London on Wednesday, 31 October from 12:00 to
approximately 17:00, followed by a reception. Valeria Locatelli and Ben West of M&G
have graciously agreed to host the meeting and reception. While there is no charge to
attend this event, we ask members planning to attend to register for it no later than
Friday, 5 October so we have an accurate tally for meeting planning purposes. You may
register through this link: www.ici.org/reg/global/iiaac.

The agenda for the meeting is expected to include a presentation from an outside speaker
on agile auditing and how it can enhance the effectiveness/efficiency of the internal audit
function.  We are also planning to have discussions of: members’ inspection experiences;
issues posed by members for discussion; and members’ audit successes/challenges since
our last meeting.  If there are issues that you would like to pose for discussion at the
meeting, please provide them when you register for the meeting. Closer to the meeting
date, I will be in touch by email with the members who have registered to provide the
agenda and additional detail about the meeting’s logistics. 

Like our previous meetings, lunch will be served to attendees. We have also scheduled a
reception following the meeting to enable members to network informally. Accordingly,
please plan to join us for this reception. 

If you have any suggestions regarding the meeting or this committee, please do not
hesitate to share them with me (tamara@ici.org) or Jason Melnyk of Neuberger Berman,
who is the committee’s chair (jason.melnyk@nb.com). Also, if you know members of ICI or
ICI Global who are interested in joining the committee or attending this meeting, please let
me know and I will be happy to reach out to them. Jason and I very much appreciate your
interest in this committee and we look forward to seeing you in October!  In the meantime,
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if either of us can be of any assistance to you, please let us know.

 

Tamara K. Salmon
Associate General Counsel
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